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Chairman Briggs,

This e-mail confirms our recent conversation.  The compensation for the position of Auditor-Controller should not be increased.  I will not
accept an increase in compensation should your Board act on this matter on November 5, 2013. 

Joe Harn
Auditor-Controller
El Dorado County

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential 
information, and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to 
whom they are addressed. 
 Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of the information by persons 
other than the intended recipient or entity is prohibited.
 If you receive this e-mail in error please contact the sender by return e-mail 
and delete the material from your system. 
Thank you.


